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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:03 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Frances Mitchell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom It May Concern:

We have owned our seasonal property for more than 45 years and at one time it was our permanent residence.
During all those years we have seldom required hydro to primarily service our property as it was a community
outage with our neighbours who live there year round. Sixteen years ago we buried our lines at a great expense to
us. We feel this present behaviour of Hydro One is a draconian measure to punish us as we have done our part to
conserve energy and do the right thing. For years our hard earned tax dollars have been funding hydro and now in
our senior years we are being subjected to these unreasonable costs without any thought to the negative affect on our
retirement plans. We trust that you will reconsider what you are proposing.





